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Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee,

Once again there are those of you who bring your utter lack of Constitutional loyalty to rain down on Oregonians.
You continue to refuse to hear us.
You bypass the experts and issues that truly address criminal behavior and our children’s safety while
simultaneously attacking the honest citizen.

Your upcoming train wreck of anti solutions appears imminent.

And your comforting subterfuge of the emergency clause is no more than a badge of disgrace. You prey, no you
bank on the ignorant.

You are why Oregon is in so much distress. A bipartisan effort seems forever lost in your march for power over
those who still stand up for Freedom.

We grow tired of your ignoring us.

Please reconsider this divisive and suppressive agenda.

Sincerely,

Sally Klein
Corvallis, OR
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